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Michael, Chris, Hoping this note finds all well with you/your families. Just a brief note of sincere “congratulations & thank you so much “ for all the hard work your team has provided us over the last month. Your teams were polite, courteous, professional & very through. The difference in the air quality was immediately noticeable in our home….we cannot get over the difference!! You are a first class company, providing first class service. You are welcome to publish this testimonial on your website. In the meantime….I will tell as many people I can what a GREAT job Duct & Vent Cleaning of America did for our family. Thanks again….and congrats on a job well done. 

Sincerely,
Peter

Longmeadow, MA
